
 

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees 
From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning 
Date: 5/20/22 
Re: Library Board 
 
I have received the resignations of Library Board of Trustees members, Olivia 
Fischer, and Shana Beach. I would like to thank both Olivia and Shana for their years 
of service and for their support of the library. They will both have a plaque added to 
our Board of Trustees Plaque in the Board Room.  
 
I will be working with the Mayor to appoint two new members as soon as possible. 
New members will likely be appointed at either a June or July Common Council 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 


